- You have plenty of troubles to keep you busy these days, 1 know,
but I would appreciate it deeply, Phog, if you could scribble -
off a reply at your earliest convenlence. You can apprecilate
how important the time element is in this tournament set-up.

We are trying to run another high-class tournament without in-
terfering with the N<C.A.A. project.s Ours will be so compact
that it will require a minimum of time away from classes, it
will guarantee full expenses to particlipating teams and give
them an opportunity to share in the net profits. If you want
any first hand information on the way we do things, I refer you
to Hank Iba at Oklahoma A. & M. and A.J. Robertson of Bradley
and your old pupil, Frosty Cox of Volorado.

All the best of luck to you, Phog, and 1 hope to see you at
the coaches! meeting if not before.

Sincerely,




